
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

updated - 3/23/20 
 
Timely and Meaningful Consultation 
 
On March 23, 2020 at 5:00 PM, a meeting will be conducted by Liberty CUSD 2 in the 
Superintendent's Office.  The purpose is to discuss plans for providing special education 
services to students with disabilities who are being homeschooled for the 2020-2021 school 
year.  In order to be eligible your child must be identified with a disability and you reside in the 
Liberty School District boundaries. 
 
Due to Executive Order 2020-10 of March 20, 2020 by the Governor restricting travel for non-
essential needs, this meeting will be made available via teleconference. 
 
If you have any questions, or desire to participate, please contact Kelle Bunch at 217-645-3433. 


